
Addendum 3, RFQ 443782 
Dulles South Recreation Center Phase 5 Pool Filter Upgrades 

Page 1 of 2 

 
December 3, 2021 

 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 
RFQ 443782 

 
 

The following changes and/or additions shall be made to the original Invitation for Bid No. 
RFQ 443782: Dulles South Recreation Center Phase 5 Pool Filter Upgrades. Please 
acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing and returning with your bid.  

 
 

1. The purpose of this Addendum is to respond to questions received.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prepared By:  s/Farah Navder    Date:  12/03/2021  
Contracting Officer 

 
 

Acknowledged By:       Date:     
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BEGIN QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Q1: Acceptable location to backwash water or pipe that we are to connect the 
backwash line to that meets county code requirements?  
A1: The back wash lines are shown on drawing P201 discharging to the same 
drains to which the filters originally discharged. Refer to Keyed Notes 23 and 
31. These existing drains are connected to a building drain that is labeled on the 
existing drawings as “8” sanitary for pool water”. On drawing P201 this is the line 
identified as the “existing 8” pool drain” leaving the building.

Q2: Should we have an alternate in our bid for regenerative media for new 
filters? 
A2: NO, LC will not change base of design on regenerative media for new 
filters. 

END QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 


